
As we move into Term 2 we wanted to touch base

with all of our beautiful families and give you an

update into what's been going on in the studio!

All of our amazing dancers are settl ing bril l iantly into

class and have begun working on their dances for the

Mid-Year Concert and Cabaret Night.

We are so proud of all of our new students and how

well they are going after such a short time!

 

We would l ike to thank you, for all of your support so

far this year. After the 2 Victorian lockdowns, our

dance school that we had worked so hard to build

over the last 8 years was affected as we ended the

year with only 3 days of classes a week. Thanks to

your support we are up to over 100 classes running 6

days a week! We are so grateful to have all of our

beautiful students back here with us, and can't wait to

see what the remainder of Term 2 brings us!

What's been happening?
MID-YEAR PERFORMANCE
27TH JUNE @ CASEY
GRAMMAR PERFORMING
ARTS CENTRE

TICKET SALE DATES:
MID-YEAR: 16TH MAY
CABARET: 6TH JUNE
VIA TRYBOOKING.COM

R E M I N D E R S

RAINBOW WEEK: 17TH
MAY - 22ND MAY

CABARET NIGHT 
10TH JULY @ CRANBOURNE
GOLF CLUB

PJ WEEK: 21ST JUNE -
26TH JUNE

PUBLIC HOLIDAY- NO
CLASSES MONDAY 14TH JUNE

WHATS ON @ RAD
MAY 2021- TERM 2 



P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

On Saturday 17th April, we had a special guest, Will

Centurion, come in to visit our Elite students. Will

ran a Junior and Senior 'Repair and Reboot'

workshop to assist students in managing their

mental health. Our students got to learn about self

care practices, how to reduce stress and the

management of their own emotions. They also

discussed how to set attainable goals, sustain

motivation and reconnect with their creativity and

purpose. 

Mental Health Workshop
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Mother's Day Week!
During Week 3, we celebrated Mother's Day with all of

our beautiful dancers. Our younger students got the

chance to colour a special sheet for their mum, whilst

our older dancers' practiced their routines to showcase

for their mum!

"My mum is very good
at washing and I love
her because she cooks

me my favourite food!"
-Lucy T (Fri Sub-Jnr)
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Over two weekends in May, our Cecchetti Ballet

examination students took part in the annual

Convention. Convention is held at Ministry of

Dance in the city and students were able to take

class with ballet adjudicators to receive valuable

feedback and guidance as they continue their

classical training. This also helps Miss Anne

determine how students are best to be graded for

their exams later in the year. We were very proud

of our dancers for their impeccable grooming,

dedication and beautiful sportsmanship on this day. 

Cecchetti Convention
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Competitions
During Term 2, some of our dancers attended local dance

competitions around Victoria. After more than 12 months of no

stage performances we are especially proud of the students

who got back out there and performed. These solo/duo

students have work so hard and received wonderful feedback

and results. 
Some Term 2 results:

Elyssa C - Jazz 1st,
Lyrical 1st, 

Morgan C - Jazz 2nd,
Demi Character 2nd,
Lyrical Improv 2nd
Holly S - Tap High

Silver, Contemporary
High Silver
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In preparation for our 2022 Disneyland Tour, we hosted a

photoshoot in the studio for Centre Stage Dance Tours!

This special day helped us prepare for when we can

announce new bookings for our amazing dance tours. Our

older students (who participated in the previous 2019 tour)

had the opportunity to reflect on the highlights of their own

experience, and discuss this with Tanya Barker (the owner

of Centre Stage Dance Tours) in a filmed interview. Keep

an eye out for more information being released shortly for

our 2022 Disneyland Dance Tour, an experience like no

other that will forever be a memory to cherish watching

your child dance at DISNEYLAND! 

Disney Tour Photoshoot

Rehearsals for our Mid-Year Concert

and Cabaret Night are now well

underway! With just over five weeks to

go, each class has been working hard

to prepare an amazing routine to

showcase for their friends and family.

Tickets go on sale on Sunday 16th May

(Mid-Year) & Sunday 30th May

(Cabaret) via Trybooking.com. Make

sure you log on to book before they're

all sold out!

A MESSAGE FROM OUR DIRECTOR
Reflecting on this past term and how different it looks to last year, I cannot help but be proud of our students! This time last

year we were Zooming our classes with under half of the students enrolled in Term 1 of that year. It was a very hard time for all

and now with the hallway buzzing, studios blaring with music and happy sounds it honestly reminds me how valuable connection,

friendship and physical activity is for children. Thank you for all of your support and kindness these past 12 months. The journey

back has been a challenging one but it is absolutely worth it as we create magic and movement 6 days per week in our studio

again! I cannot wait for you to see your children up on stage at our mid year performances and especially at our end of year

show "Reflections & the Wonka Factory" on December 5th. 
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Rehearsals for Mid
Year & Cabaret Night

By Kiandra Harman


